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August 20, 2020  
 
Board	Memo	055‐2020:	USPS	Organizational	Structure	–	District	Staff	
Alignments		 
  
Executive Board,  
  
NAPS received a copy of the attached August 18, 2020 memo from the office of 
Isaac Cronkhite, Chief Human Resources Officer (CHRO) regarding the new 
Organizational Structure-District Staff Alignments. NAPS has requested a 
briefing on this matter.  Please share the attached with your membership.   
  
Thank you and stay safe. 
  
NAPS Headquarters 

 










